October 22, 2005

Los Osos CSD Directors { =

2122 9" St \=
Los Osos, CA 93402 \’f‘ o
Dear Directors T

We are Los Osos residents owning our home in the Prohibition zone. My Assessor’s
Parcel Number is 074,081,028.

We have been assessed for the purchase of property and design of a wastewater plant at
the Tri-W site, as specified in engineering reports provided to all property owners prior to
the assessment vote. The wastewater plant was specified as a “gravity collection and
treatment system. Disposal of treated water to the aquifer was specified as at a location at
“the Broderson site.”

All assessments to date have been spent on the above sites and plant designs as approved
by the majority of property owners. In the event that the above sites and/or plant designs
are not used fully as expected by your discontinuation of this project, the assessment is
invalid and a refund is due property owners, including maximum legal interest and
principal.

We have been assessed and have been paying on my tax bills. We request repayment of
all assessments paid through taxes, with Interest at the maximum legal amount, removal
from the assessment from out tax bill, and removal of the lien on our property.

Sincerely, «

ﬁ,/zmé ' A\l
Richard Leslie and Nancy Leslie

366 Mitchell Drive
Los Osos, CA 93402

Cc: Tom Bordonaro, County Tax Collector
Roger Briggs, Regional Water Quality Board <

Jeffrey S. Young, California Regional Water Quality Control Board
Ms. Tam M. Doduc, Chair State Water Resources Control Board




